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December 2024 

Dear Applicant, 

 

Thank you for your interest in the Lunchtime Supervisor post at Bohunt School Worthing. We are seeking 

a flexible, dynamic and driven individual to be part of the development of the school. You will have the 

opportunity to join a school judged good in all four categories by Ofsted with clear achievable pointers 

on how to become outstanding and which also has two excellent sets of GCSE results under its belt. If 

you are passionate about learning, are confident you can meet the challenges of establishing and delivering 

innovative education and developing a similar passion in others then I would encourage and welcome your 

application.  

 

You are joining Bohunt Education Trust at an exciting time of its development. We have nine secondary 

schools across four local authorities: Hampshire, Portsmouth, West Sussex and Wokingham; Bohunt 

Horsham opened in September 2019, and the newest addition, Bohunt Farnborough joined in January 

2024.  You will benefit from being part of a multi-academy trust offering the support of experienced 

colleagues across our schools and greater opportunities for career progression for those with both 

potential and aspirations to progress 

 

I welcome applications from serious candidates and do ask that you take the time to consider carefully 

the roles laid out in the job description.  If you are interested in the post please complete the application 

form.  It is your opportunity to tell us a little bit about yourself, why you are attracted to this post and 

how your skills match the job description.  

 

Finally, I look forward to receiving your application should you decide that you wish to contribute to the 

development of Bohunt School Worthing Please return your application by email to Karen Calder at 

recruitment@bohuntworthing.com (tel. 01903 601361) or use the above address.  The closing date is 

noon Friday  

 

With very best wishes, 

 
Paul Collin BA (Hons) 

Headteacher Bohunt School Worthing 

mailto:info@bohuntworthing.com
mailto:recruitment@bohuntworthing.com

